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Cender, Laura

From: Patrick Tasset <ptasset@olsson.com>
Sent: Monday, August 09, 2021 10:11 AM
To: Cender, Laura
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Additional Inquiry - Pending NRC License Amendment Request

Hi Laura, 
 
I wasn’t sure what to do there, you can ;leave the current mailing address as it is. I guess I was just trying to make sure 
that you guys were aware that the gauges we have here in Springfield, we would be storing at that new location. 
 
Let’s leave the overall mailing address as is please. 
 
Thanks you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Patrick Tasset 
Senior Construction Manager / Field Services 

D 417.885.1720 
C 918.346.5700 

550 St. Louis Street 
Springfield, MO 65806 
O 417.890.8802 

 

Follow Us: Facebook / Twitter / Instagram / LinkedIn / YouTube 

View Legal Disclaimer 

From: Cender, Laura <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 9:33 AM 
To: Patrick Tasset <ptasset@olsson.com> 
Subject: Additional Inquiry - Pending NRC License Amendment Request 
 
Hello Patrick, 
 
I have one additional question regarding your pending license amendment request.   
 
In the submitted letter you request that the mailing address for the Springfield office be changed to the new requested 
location.  Does the overall mailing address also need to be updated on the license?  The current mailing address is 1700 
E. 123rd St., Olathe, Kansas 66061.  In the short term I will be sending the amended license to you through email due to 
our current Covid remote work protocols, but in the future we may resume mailing physical copies of licensing 
documents. 
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Thanks, 
Laura 
 
Laura Cender 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials Licensing Branch 
E-mail:  Laura.Cender@nrc.gov 
Phone:  (630) 829-9712 
 


